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Looking Ahead  Messages 
  

 

We have 3 positive cases of Covid-19, isolat-
ed to year 6. Parents in year 6 have been 
contacted separately. 

We would like to remind parents of the need 
to be vigilant with any cough and cold symp-
toms and to err on the side of caution at this 
time.  

We are asking parents to remain on the bot-
tom playground at drop off please. Parents 
and carers should not be coming up to the 
top playground. If you need to speak to a 
teacher please could you find a member of 
duty staff and they will give the message to 
the class teacher.  

All pupils need to join their class line on the 
top playground and members of staff are on 
hand to help take pupils up if needed.  

We are also asking parents not to congregate 
near the wall as this blocks late pupils from 
joining their lines safely and also creates con-
gestion in this area.  

Please keep an eye out for any emails as we 
may need to change measures if needed.  

Thank you for your continued cooperation.  

 

West Stowe trip for year 5 Thursday 

27th January.  

 

Pupils in Key Stage 2 are 

allowed to bring in a 

change of clothes for 

lunchtime football. Unfor-

tunately they cannot use 

PE kits for this. No metal 

studs.  

If any pupil is unable to attend 

school, staff have added work to 

Tapestry. 

 

Please ensure that the office is in-

formed of any absences as soon as 

possible. 

 









COVID 19 Guidance 

 

If your child has cold symptoms or a temperature please ensure they have 

a Lateral Flow test before attending school.  

We are following County and Government guidelines and are monitoring the school’s numbers daily. 
As we are constantly monitoring this situation, we may need to make amendments that meet our own 
needs and go beyond this government and county guidance. Therefore, we urge you to read all 
messages from school daily and continue to inform us of any cases within your household. Our priority 
remains providing a safe and consistent education for our pupils. We also need to ensure that staffing 
levels are not affected adversely, therefore this will also need to be considered when making any 
further decisions.  
 
If your child has COVID-19 symptoms they should stay at home and self-isolate immediately. You 
should arrange to have a PCR test as soon as possible. If this PCR test result is positive, they must 
continue to self-isolate. If they do not have COVID-19 symptoms, but they have a positive PCR and or 
LFD test result, they must stay at home and self-isolate and follow the official guidance. Please send a 
photo of the lateral flow test with the date of test and the child’s name.to the school office by email to 
admin@clareprimary.org.  
 
From Monday 17th January, people who are self-isolating with Covid-19 will have the option to reduce 
their isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with a lateral flow device (LFD) test on both 
day 5 and 6 and they do not have a temperature. For example, if they test negative on the morning of 
day 5 and the morning of day 6, they can return to their education or childcare setting on day 6.  
 
If anyone in the school develops covid-19 symptoms, however mild, they will be sent home and they 
should follow public health advice. Please keep your child at home if they have symptoms. If you are 
unsure, please contact the school office for further advice.   
 

 

Symptoms  
The symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are:  
• recent onset of new continuous cough or  
• high temperature or  
• a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia).  
  

 
We are aware that some children present with other symptoms such as 
diarrhoea, vomiting, cold, headache, cough and would encourage anyone 
who is feeling unwell to get a PCR test.  
  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance 






